
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 7:06 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting  

Mary Hazell submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting 

Item: 1. CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER IN RESPONSE TO 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC PERTAINING TO THE STRAND AND CITY OFF-STREET AND ON-
STREET PARKING FACILITIES (Staff Report will be available on May 21, 2020) 

eComment: I am in full support of opening the Strand for pedestrian, bike, and skateboard use, 
with social distancing measures observed. In the early stages of the pandemic it made sense to 
close the beaches and Strand to quell the use. Strand closure has pushed pedestrians and 
bicycles to surrounding streets that are ill-fitted to this type of use. As we learn more about how 
the virus is, and is not passed, having this outdoor space available makes sense. Thank you for 
your consideration,  

 

 

 


